
 

 

Y O U  A R E  I N V I T E D  T O  T H E  

C O M O - P I C K T O N  S H A C  M E E T I N G  

Wednesday, October 6th at 3:45pm  
in the secondary cafeteria 

 A L L  P A R E N T S  

W E L C O M E  A N D  

E N C O U R A G E D  T O  C O M E  

 

 

 

4 meetings a year 

*SHAC is a group of individuals that provide advice 

on coordinated school health programming and its 

impact on student health and learning. Make your 

voice be heard* 

 

 

Please contact Nurse Holly at 903-488-8808, selfh@cpcisd.net if 

interested or have any questions 

mailto:selfh@cpcisd.net

